
   

 

22.06.18 

   
After a few weeks of writing, our stories are now finished! Once edited and peer 

critiqued, we will spend some time typing up part of or our whole stories to create 

‘published’ books. 

In Maths this week we have been looking at prime numbers, prime factors, square 

and cube numbers. We can now identify many properties of a number e.g. 64 is a 

square number, a cube number, its prime factors can be written as 2 x 2 x 2 x 2 x 2 

x 2 or 26 and it has 7 factors. 

We have been continuing our building of ‘Arctic’ vehicles using Lego Wedo and will 

begin writing persuasive adverts/promotional materials for them next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday morning, as part of our Year of Computing, we will be having a STEM 

workshop which links our Science learning of forces with Computing, using Meccano 

to build and program vehicles. 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Read at least five times a week 

• Practise spellings 

• Sports day – Tuesday 26th June 
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